Plum High Music Boosters
Pittsburgh Pierogi Fundraiser

Hello Music Department Families,

Just in time for the lenten season, we will be selling pierogies from the Pittsburgh
Pierogi Truck. This fundraiser will be for individual student accounts. The profit will
be based on how many pierogies are sold. Once orders are turned in, profits will be
determined then. The more pierogies that are sold, the higher the profit will be.

Pittsburgh Pierogi Truck Fundraiser

February 1st-February 21st, 2022

All orders with payment (one check made payable to Plum High Music Boosters)
must be turned in by Monday, February 21st by the end of the school day.

Pick up will be on Wednesday, March 9th, 2022 from 4:15 pm-6:00 pm. Pierogies
will come frozen, so please make arrangements to have these picked up during the
time listed.

Please turn in the bottom form with your payment.

Any questions, please contact Susan Griffin at 412-310-5137 or

suzieqgrif @gmail.com. Thank you!

Student Name:

Parent Phone #: Email
Total # of:
1) Potato & Cheese 7) Sweet Cheese
2) Potato & Onion 8) Cabbage
3) Sauerkraut 9) Potato & Cheddar
4) Sauerkraut & Mushroom
5) Potato & Bacon Total # of pierogies

6) Beef Amount Enclosed


mailto:suzieqgrif@gmail.com

